M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
JANUARY 04, 2019
RE:
MEMORANDUM RELATED TO SERVICE AGREEMENT WITH AFFORDABLE LANGUAGES
For more than ten years, the Boone County Schools has worked with Affordable Language Services for on-site interpreting and telephonic interpreting to allow equal access to student education programs for parents who have limited language proficiency.

Affordable Language Services has made several important updates to their services to improve efficiency and cost effectiveness of their services.

The scope of the services includes On-Site interpreting, telephonic interpreting, video remote interpreting and translation.

I have attached a copy of the Service Agreement for your reference.
I recommend the Board approve the Service Agreement with Affordable Language Services, as presented

